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June 30, 2020 
 
 
 
Mr. Jason Zanatta 
Novo Textiles 
105-10 King Edward Street 
Coquitlam, B.C., V3K 4S8 
jasonz@novotextilesco.com  
 
 
 

Dear Mr. Zanatta, 
 
Thank you so very much for providing me a tour of your facility last month.  I was most impressed 
with how quickly you acted on the serious need for surgical masks and with your commitment to 
increase your capacity to enable your company to manufacture N95 respirators. 
 
On behalf on my constituents and the British Columbians I represent I want to acknowledge just 
how grateful I am that you, as a business person and manufacturer, had the sense, knowledge and 
willingness to reach out to your contacts and put the elements in place to successfully transition 
your business.  With your contribution Canadians can feel the certainty of having the appropriate 
PPE now and into the future. 
 
Thank you for your hard work during this very challenging time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Selina Robinson, MLA 
Coquitlam-Maillardville 
www.selinarobinson.ca 
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